Musical “Informance”

Grades Three, Four, and Five

January 30, 2020

Dear Parents,

Students in grades three, four, and five will be performing in a Musical “Informance” at
8:30am and 7:00pm on Thursday, February 20, 2020. An “informance” is a teaching concert
in which the students are the teachers and the audience members are the students. This year’s
theme is Rosie the Raccoon, a story of a raccoon who secretly listens to the events of the music
room each day and sneaks into the room at night to teach her woodland friends everything she

has learned.
e The concerts will take place in the school gym.
e Families, relatives, and friends are welcome to attend both concerts.
e Students should report to their homerooms by 6:30pm for the evening performance.

Concert Dress: Half and Half School Uniforms. Students should wear animal ears, a shirt the
color or the animal they will be (no logos please), and uniform bottoms. No masks or face paint
except for a little nose and whiskers. We need to be able to hear the animals sing! Any animal
that might want to sneak into the music room is permitted. Be creative and please don’t feel like
you need to go out and buy anything! We have ears in the music room if you need to borrow a

pair.

If you have any questions please contact Mrs. Marek at mmarek@stcolumbkilleschool.org. We
look forward to seeing you at the “informance”!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Marek



